MEMO
TO:       Arizona Corporation Commission
          Corporations Division
          1300 West Washington, 1st Floor
          Phoenix 85007-2929
          ARIZONA, USA
FROM:     Paul Andrew Mitchell, B.A., M.S.
          Private Attorney General, 18 U.S.C. 1964

DATE:     February 4, 2013 A.D.
SUBJECT:  incorrect/out-of-date addresses

          in on-line corporation records:  azcc.gov
Greetings Corporation Commission:

After attempting to transmit first class U.S. Mail to registered agents and other responsible individuals, as listed in your on-line corporation database, the enclosed envelopes were RETURNED TO SENDER.

We’ve highlighted the incorrect and out-of-date records on the enclosed sheets, as printed using your Corporate Inquiry option.

It is our understanding that corporate officers are responsible for keeping such records current.

Please use the enclosed postage stamps either to forward our first class envelopes to the correct addresses, or mail them back to us for further processing by our office.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely yours,

/s/ Paul Andrew Mitchell
Paul Andrew Mitchell, B.A., M.S.

Private Attorney General, 18 U.S.C. 1964(a)

http://www.supremelaw.org/decs/agency/private.attorney.general.htm
Criminal Investigator and Federal Witness: 18 U.S.C. 1510, 1512-13
Enclosures
